
Dear Parents & Guardians, 

The NHS Orthoptic team will be in school on 22 February to deliver the Vision Screening 

test for children aged 4-5 years. 

Please take time to read the information attached explaining the reason for vision 

screening, what the test consists of and what happens if your child is found to have 

reduced vision. 

If you would like your child to have the vision screening test you do not need to do 

anything. If you do not wish for your child to have the test, please contact the office. 

Please withdraw if your child is already receiving treatment for their eyes, such as 

receiving care from a hospital eye service or optician. 

Many Thanks 

School Office  

Sent via 

 

 

https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=kqJSHv5qPTYbCBWEqnpH2ADj4Mz7l-2FMjySXEXbcuDlo-3DXD_H_4hEK65DjdWfTGLRmIt3aIAGE7ikXj9KthEMSfzWrVvNlUQyWSugxZK2pnoqO3XVCsgubs7ep8ki-2F6iI1VShqFG9vZgXRaBtC4QkCZhMD8-2BN8nX1C3f3sFk207xALob9NcgellspCjNR80KBrRIQGUVxDc6CU0bIe7TqWlvbDbSontSj5m2DH-2FOxV4FNdJTspLhdbqZ5-2FxVKaZ8FfDLymlnA9-2FjjrZy8FdqlfXbI1gHM-3D

